==============================
COMMUNITY BOARD 8 MANHATTAN
==============================
Please be advised that: Tree removal along 2nd Avenue between 85th Street and 86th Street and on 86th Street between 1st Avenue and 2nd Avenue is scheduled to begin on or about October 12.

 

Of the trees to be removed:

 

- 6 trees will be transplanted

 

- 14 trees will be removed

 

*Please note that an additional 2 trees from in front of the Georgica Apartment Building will be transplanted (one will be protected).  These trees were planted during our construction, after the original tree plan was approved.  In addition, the tree on the northeast corner of 85th Street is being removed at the request of the owner of the business at 1640 2nd Avenue. We have Parks Department approval to transplant these trees.  These trees will be handled as follows:  3 additional to be transplanted.

 

We will abide by the Parks Department requirements for all tree removal and replacements.  The number, location and size of the replacement trees are determined by the Parks Department.  In some instances, in order to avoid conflict with relocated utilities, the trees will not be replanted in the same location from which they were removed.  Additional trees that cannot be replanted along Second Avenue will be replanted as required by the Parks Department throughout the Borough of Manhattan, with first preference to the Community Board where the trees were originally removed.
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